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1. Pray for the 2018 
graduating class, 
and that they will 
continue to finish 
the last year strong!

2. “If anyone would 
come after me, let 
him deny himself 
and take up his 
cross daily and 
follow me.”  
~ Luke 9:24

3. Pray that 
students on Project 
Serve are being 
used by God and 
making a lasting 
impact in their 
destinations

4. Pray that 
students find 
opportunities to 
make true, lasting 
friendships on 
campus.

5. Pray that any 
students struggling 
with anxiety or 
depression are able 
to turn to God for 
healing

6. Pray for students 
who are struggling 
academically.

7. Pray for God’s 
protection over our 
campuses.

8. Pray for the 
faculty children that 
are being raised on 
Pepperdine’s 
campus

9. “What then shall 
we say to these 
things? If God is for 
us, who can be 
against us?” 
~ Romans 8:38

10. Pray that 
Pepperdine would 
continue to be a 
welcoming 
environment for all.

11. Pray for on-
campus and off-
campus roommates 
to live well with one 
another.

12. Pray that we 
learn to live in the 
moment rather than 
focusing on what is 
to come.

13. Pray that God 
shows us our role in 
helping others in 
the midst of 
political turmoil and 
controversy.

14. Pray that we 
focus more on 
glorifying God by 
uplifting others.

15. Pray that God 
shows us our role in 
helping others in 
the midst of 
political turmoil and 
controversy

16. “Blessed are the 
pure in heart, for 
they will see God.” 
~ Matthew 5:8

17. Continue to 
pray for the 
Sophomore 
students who are 
currently studying 
abroad. 

18. Pray for the U.S. 
President and the 
political leaders in 
this country. 

19. Pray that 
students waiting to 
hear back about 
summer jobs and 
internships put their 
trust and hope in 
the Lord.

20. Pray for seniors 
who are trying to 
sort out post-
graduation plans.

21. Pray for 
protection over all of 
Pepperdine’s 
campuses.

22. Pray that The 
Well worship 
service tonight 
opens people’s 
hearts to what God 
has to say to them.

23. “I am the light 
of the world. 
Whoever follows 
me will not walk in 
darkness, but will 
have the light of 
life.” ~ John 8:12

24. Pray for President 
Benton, as well as the 
entirety of the 
Pepperdine 
administration. 

25. Pray for any 
faculty, staff, or 
students stuggling 
with emotional 
pain.

26. Pray that we 
appreciate what 
God has given us.

27. Pray that 
Pepperdine 
students would 
follow Christ in all 
they do.

28. Pray for all of 
the work done by 
the Pepperdine 
Counseling Center.

29. Pray that 
Pepperdine 
students would 
speak to each other 
lovingly at all times.

30. “Not to us, O Lord, 
but to your name give 
glory, for the sake of 
your steadfast love and 
righteousness! 
~ Psalm 115:1

31. Pray for any job 
interviews that 2018 
seniors may be going 
through in this time.
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